
Habitat for Humanity Outreach to 
Mission Families  
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
My name is Lynne Stanger, and I am the new Director of Family Services at Habitat for 
Humanity Greater Vancouver. As you may already know, we are building a townhouse 
complex at 32588 Cedar Valley Connector.  
 
The first phase has been completed and 8 families have moved in. The second phase 
with 12 homes has started and is expected to be completed by July 2022. We are in 
the final stages of accepting applications and selecting families for these homes and 
would really like to see more applications from families that currently live in or near 
the Mission area. 
 
The units are 3 bedrooms, approximately 1800 square feet and geared for young 
families with at least one parent working full-time and earning in the range of $38-
78,000 annually. Families pay monthly housing payments that are calculated at 30% of 
their gross income, and when a family moves out of their Habitat home, they take a 
large portion of these payments with them as equity to use towards the purchase of a 
home. 
 
So, if you know of any families that would meet these criteria and would be 
interested in one of our homes, I would be grateful if you shared my email with them 
and encouraged them to reach out to me directly.  
 
I would be happy to join a virtual or in person District PAC event too. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support and assistance. I look forward to hearing from 
you at your earliest convenience. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Lynne Stanger 
Director of Family Services  
 
Habitat for Humanity Greater Vancouver 
7977 Enterprise Street 
Burnaby, BC V5A 1V5 
778-788-4696 cell 
www.habitatgv.ca 
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https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.habitatgv.ca%2F&data=04%7C01%7Clstanger%40habitatgv.ca%7C58f555dcb3af4a89374a08d9fbc56d6e%7Cddf15a68dbcd435886e0430ea95f2779%7C0%7C0%7C637817647752697796%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=6SIbPUEixMfpnJVlFkRpcvnLZXTXkm9gjSysTjzyyhE%3D&reserved=0

